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KS ENGINEERS MOVES ITS PHILADELPHA PA OFFICE 

 
To accommodate our strong growth in Pennsylvania and to provide our clients with 
outstanding engineering services, KSE is proud to announce the move of its Philadelphia 
office to a larger, newly renovated space in Philadelphia’s historic ‘Old City’. 
 
Effective Monday, October 1, 2007, KSE invites you to contact our Philadelphia office to 
learn more about the expert, professional engineering services we provide.  Our new 
address is:   
 

KS Engineers, P.C. 
35 South 3rd Street 

Philadelphia, PA  19106 
P:   215.925.0425 
F:   215.925.0430 

W:  www.kseng.com 
  
We look forward to seeing you at our new location! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


